
Academy 
Attendance: 
 

EYFS – 95.0% 

Year 1 – 89.3% 

Year 2 – 93.6% 

Year 3 – 95.8% 

Year 4 – 95.6% 

Year 5 – 96.5% 

Year 6 – 93.7% 

Overall Academy 

Attendance – 94.3% 

Our aim is 97% 
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Please remember we are 
a NUT FREE Academy. 
No nuts, of any kind, are 
permitted to be used or 
consumed on this site. 
Please ensure that if your 
child brings a packed lunch 
to school there are no 
products containing nuts 
within it. This is essential, as 
you could put another 
child's life at risk. 

 

 

 
 

Spring Term Dates 
 

 
25th January  Assembly Year 1 followed by ‘Maths at Home’ session 
25th January   PTA Movie Night 
31st January  EYFS Liturgy followed by ‘Maths at Home’ session 
2nd February  PTA Tuck Shop 
6th February  Young Voices O2 
6th February  Year 2 Trip to Botanical Institute 
7th February  Liturgy Year 6 followed by ‘Maths at Home’ session 
7th February  3:30pm – 6:00pm Pupil Progress meetings for parents 
8th February  4:00pm – 7:00pm Pupil Progress meetings for parents 
 
12th – 16th February - Half Term 
 
21st February  EYFS and KS1 Disco 
21st February  6:00pm Phonics meeting for parents 
28th February  Liturgy Year 5 
1st March  World Book Day 
2nd March  PTA Tuck Shop 
7th March  Liturgy Year 2 
15th March  Year 2 Church Visit 
15th March  Year 3 Assembly 
16th March  PTA Tuck Shop 
22nd March  Assembly EYFS  
22nd March  Dress as an endangered species day 
23rd March  Easter Mass Year 1 
28th March  Easter Passion 
29th March  PTA Tuck Shop 

Last day of term (Stars will be finishing at 4.30pm) 



Please support one of our pupils that is raising 
funds to represent England at the World Baton 
Twirling Championship in Norway. Please visit 

Brodi’s link below. 
 

www.just.giving.com/crowdfunding/lacey-supple 
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Maths at Home Sessions 
 
We are holding Maths at Homes Sessions for parents to 
demonstrate methods of arithmetic in your child’s year group. 
These will be held after your child’s Assembly or Liturgy (Please 
check the diary dates). We  look forward to seeing you there.  
 

Year 1 – 25th January  Early Years – 31st January 
Year 6 - 7th February 

 

Uniform Orders 
 
Due to the high volume in uniform orders, all orders will come 

home with the children on Tuesdays or Thursdays only. Please bear 

this in mind when making an order. 

Years 3 and 4 Creative Project 

Thank you to all the pupils that returned the labels with powerful 

words attached to the balloons that were released this week. 

The children have been investigating ways to improve their 

vocabulary and experience problem solving in a creative way. 

 

 Reminders from the Academy Office 

 

New Year, New You 
 

Come along – bring the family – meet some 
amazing local organizations. From nutritionists and 

walking groups to doctors and experts who can 
guide you through some simple steps to help you 

improve your well-being. 
 

27th January from 10:00am to 4:00pm 
 

Broomwood Health Centre, reserve your place 
today, ask at the Broomwood Center or go to 

broomwood.eventbrite.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Endangered Animal Day 

 
On Thursday 22

nd
 March the Academy is holding a 

‘dress up as an endangered animal day’.  
 

A donation of £1 per child will go to the WWF to 
help save our tigers. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Visibility and Road Safety 

 

330 Pedestrian, Pedal Cyclist and Powered Two 

Wheeler Casualties, Including 19 children aged 4-11. 

Bromley’s Road Safety Team is committed to reducing 

these numbers and raising awareness, making our roads 

safer for all.  

Bromley Environment and Community Services have 

asked if you could remind your children of road safety, 

being vigilant when travelling to and from school and the 

importance of taking care when crossing the roads. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwigpqO3rtLYAhUEthQKHdHoA0UQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/194006696420045628/&psig=AOvVaw0hcCi0Qei0ggYYCdOlFZUi&ust=1515844341256465
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjV_Nyf9OPYAhVGtRQKHWjjBcgQjRwIBw&url=http://www.carechoices.co.uk/region/london/bromley/&psig=AOvVaw3mLGRGWEB_X0YkpyljFxuO&ust=1516447216640248
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PTA MOVIE NIGHT 

  
Thursday 25th January, forms are available in reception. 

 
£4.00 per child; Includes Pizza, Popcorn, Sweets and Drink. 
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Maths Challenge 

 

What are the next two numbers in the sequence? 

93,   82,   71,   60,   49,  ____ , _____? 

 

Science Challenge 

For how many months each year is it dark all day as well as night at the North Pole on Earth?     

     

All challenges are to be completed by Wednesday and will be 

checked on Thursday 

Mrs Rodney and Mr Lindsay’s Weekly Challenge 
 

 

English Challenge 

EYFS and Key Stage 1 

Can you write the entire alphabet in cursive, joined up handwriting? 

Key stage 2 

Can you come up with three different words with the prefix ‘dis-’? 
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